
Subject: Re: 1330 Pico Phone Meeting
From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Date: 7/23/19, 4:03 PM
To: Johnny Le <johnny.le@lacity.org>

Hello Johnny,

Sorry for the delayed response - I was out of the office for the last two weeks and
the City Council is in a Recess.

I'm freed up on Wednesday 7/24/19 either 11am or 3pm, if you wanna call in?

Please let me know - I know Heather was also reaching out.

Gerald

Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/

On Mon, Jul 22, 2019 at 11:48 AM Johnny Le <johnny.le@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Gerald,

Just wanted to follow up with you again on your availability this week to talk
about the 1330 Pico project.
Thanks!

Best,
Johnny

On Fri, Jul 19, 2019 at 11:01 AM Johnny Le <johnny.le@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Gerald,

I was wondering if we could set up a phone call to discuss the 1330 Pico
project for next week.
Please let me know what dates/times work for you.
Thank you.
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Best,
Johnny
--
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